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Communications from the Mayor 

Donations Recommendations 
Urban County Council Meeting: March 20, 2025 
Pursuant to CAO Policy 48 – Donations, the following donation recommendations will 
be placed on the Mayor’s Report for approval at the Council Meeting:  

(1) Accepting and approving the following donations for the following departments 
and divisions:  

(a) Division of Environmental Services – accepting a donation from Lexmark: 
$1,500 to assist with the implementation of the 2025 Reforest the 
Bluegrass event. (BA 13535) 

(b) Division of Environmental Services – accepting a donation from F.A. 
Bartlett Tree Expert CO.: $1,500 to assist with the implementation of the 
2025 Reforest the Bluegrass event. (BA 13534) 

(c) Division of Environmental Services – accepting a donation from 
Timberdoodle, LLC dba Wild Birds Unlimited of Lexington, KY: $500 to 
assist with the implementation of the 2025 Reforest the Bluegrass event. 
(BA 13543) 

(d) Division of Police – accepting a donation from Community Police 
Academy Alumni Association (CPAAA): various police equipment, 
supplies and support for outreach community programs, estimated value 
$7,080.85.  


